
 
 
 
 
 

January 28, 2022 
 

 
 
To: General Authorities and the following leaders in the North America Northeast Area: 

Area Seventies; selected Stake, Mission, District, and Temple Presidents; selected 
Bishops and Branch Presidents 

 
Dear Brethren: 
 
 Washington D.C. Temple –Youth Devotional and Rededication 
 

We are grateful for the overwhelming interest in the Washington D.C. Temple open 
house events and continue to invite all to visit the temple and learn of its beauty and 
importance. In order to provide additional opportunities for the many interested guests to 
attend the open house, the following adjustments have been made to the youth devotional 
and rededication dates: 
 
 Youth Devotional: Saturday, August 13, 2022 
 

Temple Rededication: Sunday, August 14, 2022  
  
The previously announced start date for the open house will continue as planned, with the 

open house being extended and more reservation times being added as needed. Additional 
details regarding the temple rededication will be announced at a future date. 
 

We, with you, look forward to the rededication of this beautiful house of the Lord. 
 
      Sincerely yours, 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
                  The First Presidency 


